
3/27/2023 

 

Dear Tenino Planning Commission, 

 

I write to give notice that I am resigning from the Planning Commission. I’m grateful for the opportunity 

to serve the city in this capacity for the last 6 years. I’m proud of the progress we made together and am 

optimistic about the direction the city is headed under your direction. I look forward to continuing to 

serve the community in other ways.  

 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as Tenino City Planning Commissioner position 4. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cory Mounts 


